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Don Defiño <dondefinocondes@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 22, 2023 at 1:16 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good Day,

Attached herewith is a letter from the consultant Honorable Ninoy Defino.
May I ask for your contact number because the surveyor has already
started and the consultant wants to talk to you.

Your reply is urgently needed.

Thank you
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